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Summer has come to an end and it is time to get back to our routine. I hope you are all recharged and ready to make things happen. 
On September 11th we will begin our movie series “The Chosen Season 2.” If you missed season 1 it was a great program! It is very well done and it will help you look at the Bible in a different way. We will use the same format as last time with movie at 5:00 and lite dinner after movie is over. Don’t miss out the movie is good, and the comradery was fun to attend.
On Wednesday, September 14th we will again be hosting Heidi and Kevin Cheng. At 5:00 will be a soup supper with the concert to follow at 6:30. Please plan to attend as their music is fantastic and very uplifting. 
We are looking forward to getting you back and active in church this fall. Come with energy and ready to enjoy being back together again in the Lord’s house.
Psalms 25:4-5 NIV (4) Show me Your ways, O LORD; Teach me Your paths.  (5)  Lead me in Your truth and teach me, For You are the God of my salvation; On You I wait all the day.

God’s Blessings,
Pastor Galen
